

Sagewood Star

Safety ...Teamwork...Accountability...Respect Strive to make our community a better plac where everyone learns.

Sagewood Elementary Schoo April 2018



Anna Lavin – New Sagewood Principal

The NCSD Board of Trustees will consider the following recommendation at their April 9th, 2018 meeting:

Ms. Anna Lavin is being recommended to the Board of Trustees to serve as the Principal of Sagewood Elementary. Ms. Lavin currently serves as a principal at Mt. View Elementary.

This recommendation is based on the invaluable input from the interview team; we would like to thank all those who contributed to this process. Please contact Verba Echols, Associate Superintendent of Human Resources & District Services, if you would like additional clarification on the Facilitated Targeted Selection Process.

Report Cards

Third quarter report cards will be sent home on April 9th in Monday folders. You can always check your child's progress by logging into www.masteryconnect.com. If you do not have a log-in, please contact your child's teacher.

Casper Children's Theater

Sagewood PTO is sponsoring an after school group with Casper Children's Theater. Students in grades K–5 will have a chance to participate in a theater performance. The group will perform at the end of the school year. The cost is \$25 per student this helpa cover the cost of t-shirts, fees for scripts and the theater staff. Students can audition on April 4th at 3:30 – 5:00 in the gym and practices begin April 9th. If you have questions please email carrie_patterson@natronaschools.org or <a href="mailto:wendieses-wendiese

Before and After School Student Supervision

A reminder to parent(s)/guardian(s) that before school supervision does not start until 8:00 AM. Students should not be dropped off until 8:00. Students can report to the playground or report to breakfast.

After school supervision ends at 3:50. Please be sure to have your child picked up by 3:50. Students should wait in the foyer at the parking lot side. Students should not be permitted to wait for parents on the Shattuck side of the building.

Thank you for your assistance and flexibility.



Lunch Reminder:

No meals can be charged after Friday, May 11th. If you still owe money after May 11th, your child will need to bring a lunch from home - or you may be called at first recess to bring one in.

Please see what you can do to bring your lunch account up to date by making payments now. The "through the end of the year" totals for APRIL 4th are:

- full price breakfast \$75.90
- full price lunch \$126.50
- reduced breakfast \$13.80
- reduced lunch \$18.40

(prices do not include extra milk or extra meals)

Thanks!

Nurse's Corner

Spring is in the air and with that students need to dress in layers as it may be cool in the morning and warm up throughout the day. Remind your child to stay clear of the mud puddles at school. Please send extra clothes if you know your child will not stay out of the water/ mud.

As you are going through your child's winter clothes if you have any size 5-8 pants or sweat pants that you would like to donate to the nurse's office, I would greatly appreciate any donations that I can use for students who have accidents or need dry clothes at school. If your child has an accident at school, I would like to have them change as soon as possible then let you know that way the child is clean and dry and can go back to class.

If your child has used any of my donated clothes/ especially sweat pants, please wash them and return them so I can help out another child who may need dry clothes.

Sagewood Summer School

Sagewood will be updating their fire prevention system in the building, and will be shut down from June 10th – mid-August for this update.

At this time, Summer School location and time(s) have not been established. We will keep families informed as we know more.